Mrs. Sheila Kitz Chief Administrative Officer County of St. Paul No. 19 5015-49 Ave. St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

Dear Ms. Kitz,

March 18, 2011

I am writing this letter on behalf of the St. Paul Auxiliary Hospital & Extendicare Handivan Association. Our Association was created in August 1993 to provide transportation service to the residents of the J.P. Decosse Continuing Care Centre (a.k.a. J.P. Decosse Auxiliary Hospital) and the St. Paul Extendicare. The Handivan Association is made up of representatives from both the Auxiliary Hospital and Extendicare residents, staff and volunteers. The Handivan Association operates independently of the St. Paul Health Care Centre and the St. Paul Extendicare.

The Handivan Association is responsible for the annual operating, maintenance and scheduling of the Handivan. The Handivan Association is looking for funding through the Municipal Sustainability Initiative Program towards our annual operating costs. I have attached a breakdown of our Annual Operating Costs for the past year ending June 2010.

We would appreciate the opportunity to present our request to Council at your earliest convenience. Please contact Bev Chomlak at 780-645-3331 or Vivian Austin at 780-645-3375.

We appreciate your cooperation and support for this request.

Sincerely,

Bev Chomlak

Handivan Association

Vivian Austin

Handivan Association

May 10th -> 11:00 - Phone for reminder

St. Paul Auxiliary Hospital & Extendicare Handivan Association Travel Costs for April 1, 2009 - June 30, 2010

Month Of:	Fuel	Service	Rent	it Insurance	Provincial	Monthly
		Maintenance			Treasurer	Total
April	143.35	539.59				682.94
Мау	72.38					72.38
June	40.95					40.95
July	71.44	141.26				212.70
August						00.00
September	203.82					203.82
October	68.65		2,000.00		96.45	2165.10
November		946.29				946.29
December						00.00
January	1					00.00
February					50.00	50.00
March				1,671.00		1671.00
April						00.00
Мау						00.00
Yearly Totals	600.59	1627.14	2000.00	1671.00	146.45	6045.18